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October 25, 2022 

 

Dear Holy Name School families, 

Thank you!  We had a wonderful Oktoberfest Festival on Saturday!  Through all of your support and participation, everyone 

seemed to be having a great time...great food, vendors, games for the kids and a beautiful day!  Wonderful music inside 

from Pam Tietze and outside with local musicians Bad Penny!  This was a welcome chance to have the parish, school, 

friends and families all come together to have fun and support our school mission.  There are so many people who worked 

tirelessly to make this a great event...huge thank you to all of you!  

We have the Oktoberfest Dinner this weekend on Saturday evening.  It will have great German Food and music provided by 

a Jazz band ---Vatican 3.  Tickets are still available and it should be a great evening to continue celebrating the Holy Name 

School and Parish community.  We hope to see you there! 

 

• On October 27th, we will have our Fall Parent/Teacher Conferences. This is already scheduled as an 11:30AM 

dismissal day.  Conferences will be held via Zoom as in the previous two years.   

The Middle School will schedule conferences in the morning from 8:45AM to 11:45AM, as well as the afternoon 

 and evening schedule from 12:30PM to 3:30PM and 5:00PM to 7:30PM.   Middle School students will still attend 

 school for the half day and follow an alternative program for the day.  

All other grades will schedule conferences from 12:30PM to 3:30PM and 5:00PM to 7:30PM.  All conferences are 

  scheduled for 10 minutes.  (If you need more time to discuss your child with their teacher, kindly arrange 

for a  m meeting on another day). 

 

• On Saturday, October 29th,  we will be holding an Octoberfest Dinner here at the school, featuring authentic 

German food. Tickets are on sale after all Masses or through the school office. Email Ms. Chippendale if you would 

like tickets.  

Children are invited, however, they will be enjoying their own party. While the adults are in the Auditorium   

Enjoying dinner and adult beverages, the children will be in the Parish Center enjoying pizza and a movie. (With  

supervision of course.) Tickets are $25.00 each or a table of 6 for $135.00. Children’s tickets are $5.00 each or 

$10.00 per family. This is sure to be a super fun night for everyone and a fantastic way to wrap up Octoberfest  

Week here at Holy Name. 

 

 

• Save the date:  Our Christmas performance will be held at Bishop Connolly this year. It will take place on Dec. 15th.  

More info will be forthcoming as we get closer. 

 

http://www.hnsfr.org/
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• You will receive a weekly lunch menu from Mrs. Krauzyk on Tue. Morning. If you have an issue with the email, you 

can always order lunch through our website. Just remember that NO orders will be accepted after noon on 

Thursday.                                         https://www.hnsfr.org/Lunch-Menus 

 

Weekly reflection: 

           Jesus said, “What is the Kingdom of God like? 
       To what can I compare it? 
        It is like a mustard seed that a man took   
      and planted in the garden. 
       When it was fully grown, it became a large bush 
       and the birds of the sky dwelt in its branches.” 

----Luke 13:18-21 

Stay well and God Bless, 

David J. Flanagan 

Principal 
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